
 

See productsafety.gov.au for  
Australian product recall information 

 

Do you own this product? 

Homespun Pottery — Homespun Pottery 
Mountain Mug 

Handmade pottery mugs, painted in a variety of 
styles. 

Dates sold: 15 March 2024 – 8 April 2024 

 

 

Why the product is recalled: Cracks have developed in the mugs due 
to an error in the firing process. 

Hazard: There is a risk of cuts and burns by scalding if the mug breaks 
while being used. 

 

Stop using the mug and return it to Pulse Climbing for a full refund. 

 

Ask our staff to find out more about the recall. 

Contact Pulse Climbing on info@pulseclimbing.com.au. 

 

Purchased from:  

Pulse Climbing Gosford 

Pulse Climbing Maitland 

Pulse Climbing Adamstown 

Pulse Climbing Warners Bay 

 

Set yourself a reminder to check at home 

• Take a photo of this notice 

• Set a reminder on your phone 
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